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BLUE BERET
On Inspection at UNFICYP HQ
Major General Kristin Lund began inspections in the HQ, with visits to the Force Military Police Unit (FMPU), UN Flight, Force 

Engineers and Mobile Force Reserve (MFR). The Force Commander’s Inspections are critical to ensuring the operational 
readiness of the Units involved - it’s an opportunity for the FC to see the technical skillset and response capabilities of 

personnel, to check on equipment and assets, and to get feedback on challenges and needs to further improve our peacekeepers’ 
capacities to carry out their duties.
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Force Commander visits FMPU, UN Flight, Force Engineers and the MFR


